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26 February 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

Parent Survey – Birch Hill Primary School and Nursery 

As part of our ongoing commitment to providing the best possible educational experience for 

your child, we are pleased to announce the launch of our annual Parent Survey. 

 

Your feedback is incredibly valuable to us. It helps us understand what we're doing well and 

where we can improve. By participating in this survey, you have the opportunity to shape the 

future of your child’s school and ensure that we continue to meet the needs of our pupils. 

 

The survey covers various aspects of your child’s school, and your responses are anonymous 

and confidential. All responses are aggregated for the purposes of analysis, and any comments 

made cannot be attributed to any individual respondent. The results of the survey are used to 

inform our strategic planning and decision-making processes. 

 

To access the online survey, please follow the link provided:  

Birch Hill Primary School and Nursery Parent Survey.  

 

The survey should take approximately 15 minutes to complete, and we ask that you submit 

your responses by Friday 22 March. 

 

We understand that your time is valuable, and we sincerely appreciate your participation. 

Together, we can work towards making your child’s school an even better place for them to 

learn and develop. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support and partnership. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 
 

Jonathon Peck 

Chief Executive Officer 

https://edurio.com/poll/GfUuRo

